

TROOP 243
August 31, 2005
Boy Scouts of America

Chartered by St. Barnabas Catholic Church

3044 Hikes Lane           Louisville, Ky  40220

Dear parents and friends of Troop 243, 

1. Bus Sanding – Don’t forget we need volunteers to help prepare the troop bus for a new coat of paint.  Byerly Ford will paint our bus; all we need to do is prep it.  To do this we need to rough up the old coat of paint and mask off areas that do not need to be painted.  Please bring a stepladder and a palm or orbital sander, with an extension cord, if you have one.  Dust masks and sandpaper will be provided.  If you can work all day Saturday, lunch will be provided as well.

WHEN?  Saturday September 10 and Sunday September 11.  Please commit to helping for 4 hours (8-12, or 12:30-4:30 Saturday, or 12-4: Sunday).  
WHERE?  Byerly Ford, 4041 Dixie Highway (just North of the Watterson Expressway).  Meet at the body shop, at rear of property 
Please Note:  This is a troop campout weekend so we need parents who are not going camping to help with this project.   THANKS!

2. Troop Open House – We have a fun program planned for September 7th.  Please be sure your son arrives early – 6:45 p.m.  Enclosed is a flyer to promote the Open House to your friends, family and neighbors.  Please invite at least one boy of scout-age (11-17) to attend.

3. Troop Campout - September 9-11, Koch Camporee - The troop will host a campout welcoming interested scouts and their families at Camp Crooked Creek.  
Note: Since the bus will be unavailable on Sunday, we may need parents to pick up.
4. Troop Meetings – Wednesdays.  All of the troop meetings this month will be held at St. Barnabas.

Sept 7, 7 PM  – Troop Open House.  Please bring a friend!
Sept 14, 7 PM  – No Troop Meeting; Patrols meet this week
Sept 21, 7PM – Meeting at St. Barnabas

Sept 27, 7PM – Meeting at St. Barnabas
5. Troop Website – Frank Hulsman, as part of a class he is teaching at St. Xavier HS, updated our old troop web-site.  If you need a copy of our annual program, or want to look at the current newsletter or calendar, please go to http://www.iglou.com/troop243 
6. Troop Resource Survey – Adults, please fill out a “Troop Resource Survey”    A copy can be obtained from:  http://www.iglou.com/troop243/assets/res_surv.rtf .   When complete it should be sent to Frank.  Email:  FrankHulsman@yahoo.com, or snail mail:  2816 Winterhaven Rd, Louisville 40220
Yours in Scouting,

Jennifer Wahle
Troop Committee Secretary

The mission of Boy Scout Troop 243 is to prepare young men to make ethical choices based on the values in the Scout Oath and Law and to develop skilled leaders who encourage others to do the same.


